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I have attached a news article from the Albuquerque Journal which mirrors the current crisis at the 

PCADC. Please feel free to reach out to me should you have any questions, concerns, or require 

additional information. 

Respectfully, 

Chris Nanas 

Sheriff of Pima County 

CN:cgv 

Virtual Attachment - News article 

c: Jan Lesher, Pima County Administrator 

Francisco Garda, MD, MPH, Deputy County Administrator & Chief Medical Officer, 

for Health and Community Services 

Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator for Public Works and Economic 

Development 

Steve Holmes, Deputy County Administrator for County Operations Administration 

https://nmpoliticalreport.com/2022/08/19/off-guard-a-crisis-looms-at-new-mexicos-largest-jail-plagued-by-understaffing-and-unsafe-conditions/



